
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE THAT ASSESSMENT ROLL 

IS AVAILABLE FOR EXAMINATION 

FOR THE 

VILLAGE OF TWIN LAKES 

 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the Village of Twin Lakes is 

open for inspection on Thursday, May 16, 2019 (9am – 12pm) the Village Hall, 108 E. Main 

Street, Twin Lakes, Wisconsin.   

 

 FURTHER BE ADVISED that the Assessor for the Village of Twin Lakes will be present 

on both of these days at the Village Hall and said meeting instruction materials shall be available. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Laura Roesslein, Village Clerk in the Village of 

Twin Lakes at 262-877-2858, or in person at the Village Hall, 108 E. Main Street, Twin Lakes, 

Wisconsin between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm. Monday through Friday. 

 

 

Laura Roesslein 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

Village of Twin Lakes 
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